
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
The King’s Coronation: Care home veterans send best wishes to 
Charles III 
  
Good luck messages have been sent to His Majesty King Charles III, ahead of his 
coronation. 
 
They came from residents at Royal Star & Garter, who were filmed sending their 
good wishes to The King, ahead of the coronation on 6 May. 
 
Royal Star & Garter is a charity which provides loving, compassionate care to 
veterans and their partners living with disability or dementia, from Homes in Solihull, 
Surbiton and High Wycombe. 
 

Residents from each of the charity’s three Homes 
are featured in the recorded message. 
 
In the video, Navy spouse Barbara says the 
monarch was born to be King and wishes him “a 
very successful reign,” while Army wife Penny says 
she is looking forward to the coronation 
celebrations and wishes Charles III “the very best 

for the future.” RAF veteran Derek says: “Best of luck – we’re behind you!” 
 
Royal Star & Garter is welcoming new residents to its Homes. For more information 
on this, or to work for the charity, go to www.starandgarter.org 
 
[Ends] 
 
Video link: https://vimeo.com/817222533 
 
For further information please contact: 
Goolistan Cooper 
Communications Officer 
goolistan.cooper@starandgarter.org 
0208 481 7669 / 07391 868796 
 

Residents	have	sent	their	best	wishes	to	The	
King,	ahead	of	his	coronation. 



 
Cally Madden 
Marketing & Communications Manager 
cally.madden@starandgarter.org 
020 8481 7692 / 07881 017299 
 
 
About Royal Star & Garter 
Our charity provides loving, compassionate care to veterans and their partners living with 
disability or dementia. 
  
Twitter: @starandgarter 
Facebook: facebook.com/starandgarter 
Website: www.starandgarter.org  
 
 

Royal Star & Garter  
is a member of the  
National Care Forum	


